
Dear ELCA Members: 
You have the right to know! 

The ELCA, through its employee health benefits plan, will pay for any and all 
surgical abortions performed during the first five months of the unborn child’s 
life, no questions asked. The money that pays for these abortions comes 
from you, the members of ELCA congregations. That is, your offering dollars 
fund a health benefits plan with extremely unrestricted abortion coverage! 

Polls have shown that a majority of Americans are opposed to their tax 
dollars being used to pay for abortions, so it follows logically that a majority 
of ELCA members are also opposed to their church offering dollars being 
used to pay for abortions—or would be if they knew. Their consciences are 
being deliberately violated without their knowledge. 

Of all the problems related to the ELCA’s departure from Biblical teaching 
and historic Christianity, this one must grieve God the most. 

It is time to get out of this denomination! 

For more information, see: 

 http://www.exposingtheelca.com/on-abortion.html 

 http://www.exposingtheelca.com 

 http://pastorsstudy.org 

 “Controversial Coverage,” pp. 88–91 in More to the Story: The Legacy 
of Lutheran Pension and Benefit Plans, by Lowell G. Almen, 2010, 
Lutheran University Press 

"My people are destroyed for lack of knowledge." 

(Hosea 4:6) 

+ Missionaries of the Visitation + missionariesofthevisitation@gmail.com + 

Please copy and distribute widely!  
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